
Dear Colleague, 

Greetings from the Office of Student Integrity!  Attached you will find copies of the 2006-2007 
yearly case statistics from our office.  As you may know, the Office of Student Integrity 
implemented a new Student Code of Conduct on January 8, 2007.  Thus, you will see that there 
are two sets of statistics for this past academic year.  Each set is labeled appropriately as data 
from either the Old Code (i.e. prior to January 7, 2007) or the New Code (i.e. January 8, 2007 
and after).  If you have any questions about either interpreting the charts or the data itself, please 
do not hesitate to contact our office at 404-894-2564.

Sincerely,

Office of Student Integrity


